
It is normal for evergreens 
to lose their interior needles 
in the fall.  Loss tends to be 
more pronounced during 
years with dry weather. It 
is not normal for needles to 
drop from the current year’s 
growth, or to drop in the 
spring or summer.  Check 
for another cause such as salt 
injury, a disease problem, 
frost, or drought if this 
occurs. 

Abiotic injury - fall needle drop
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Back to IPM scouting in woody landscape plants.

http://www.ipm.msu.edu/green_industry/landscape/ipm_scouting_in_woody_landscape_plants



